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Due to the extension of the current lockdown, the KBA in conjunction with its Junior Domestic 
clubs, have had to a make decision regarding the remainder of the 2021 Winter season. 
 
If the KBA are able to resume games on August 21st, the season will proceed as follows: 

- three regular season games on August 21st, 28th and September 4th 
- Grand Finals to be held on September 11th with 1st v 2nd.  
- those teams who did not make the Grand Final will also be fixtured to play on September 

11th. 
 
As a contingency, if the KBA is unable to resume competition until August 28 th, the season will 
proceed as follows: 

- three regular season games on August 28th, September 4th and 11th  
- no finals games. 

   
A range of other options were considered and whilst we recognise this is not ideal, we believe 
this is the best compromise given the circumstances and was voted on by all Junior Domestic 
clubs. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s understanding and fingers crossed, Summer season can proceed 
uninterrupted. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 

Paul Rovis 
General Manager  
Keilor Basketball Association.  


